
Dear IT Team, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a secure and resilient IT environment, we are 

pleased to announce a mandatory Cybersecurity Awareness Training session for all IT staff. 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Time: [Insert Time] 

Location: [Insert Location or Virtual Meeting Link] 

This training will cover essential topics such as: 

• Recognizing phishing attacks 

• Password management best practices 

• Incident response protocols 

• Data protection and compliance measures 

Attendance is mandatory, and it is crucial for all IT staff to stay informed about the latest trends 

and threats in cybersecurity. Please confirm your participation by [Insert Confirmation 

Deadline]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Organization] 


